
Next Generation Winchester Survey Privacy statement  

 

The Next Generation Winchester (NGW) survey aims to explore the challenges 

faced by younger people (aged 18-35) who may want to work and/or live in the 

Winchester District. It gives young people the opportunity to influence housing 

policy, future house building and local housing options across the district.  

More details about the project can be found on the WCC NGW webpage  

Data Protection 

Kis Marketing have been asked by Winchester City Council to carry out its 

Next Generation Winchester (NGW) survey.  

The personal information you provide will only be used by KiS Marketing and 

Winchester City Council in connection with the Next Generation Winchester 

(NGW) project and to improve services.  

Winchester City Council or KiS Marketing may contact you to follow up any 

of your comments or to update or consult you again. We will not share your 

information with anybody else or use it for any other purpose.  

Information and statistics which does not identify individuals, may be shared 

with partner organisations and published.  

Some of the information is sensitive personal data (such as disability and ethnic 

group), which we can only collect, process and hold with your explicit consent. 

Only provide this information if you consent to KiS Marketing and Winchester 

City Council holding this information and using it for the purposes explained.  

For more information about how Winchester City Council use your personal 

data and your rights, please see: https://www.winchester.gov.uk/about/data-

protection-privacy 
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